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STATEMENT FROM FIRST LADY CHIRLANE MCCRAY ON MYLAN’S ANNOUNCEMENT THAT IT WILL NOW OFFER A GENERIC EPIPEN AT A REDUCED RATE
 
“Mylan is doing the right thing by making EpiPens more affordable. ‎As someone who suffers from a life-threatening allergy and as the mother of a child with potentially life-threatening allergies, I know families in New York City and across the country thank Mylan for this step forward. No company should require a public outcry to make life-saving medicine affordable. Companies have a right to make a profit. But not at the expense of peoples’ lives.
 
Last week, First Lady McCray published an op-ed in The Washington Post detailing her personal experience with EpiPens and stressing the need for them to remain affordable. 
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